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Cat <catlessley@yahoo.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Planning.oepartment<planning@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Aug 22, 2018 at 2:23 PM 

I am very concerned and stronglyopposed to this cell tower being erected in my neighborhood. I most likely will be able 
to see this 160 foot eyesore from my house. It has been proven that property values decrease 10-20% near these towers 
people do not want to buy houses near these because even a weak electro magnetic field affects biology new research is 
finding. 
https://www.emfanalysis.com/property-values-declining-cell-towers/ 
We already took a big hit from the King Fire as far as losing all our trees, houses outbuildings and now this? The reason 
we moved out to this rural area is to get away from wireless technology and escape to nature now it is being allowed and 
welcomed into our front yard? Please do not allow this project to go forward for the following reasons: 
1. Health concerns ... high rates of cancer linked to these. 
2. Decreased property value in an area already taken a hit by the King Fire. 
3. Aesthetically unappealing especially in a place that was ravaged by fire where there are no trees to block its view. 
4. 5 miles of road to get to this location with heavy equipment coming in to build and then maintain this tower it will have 
a huge effect on an already taxed road. 

I appeal to you to do the right thing and not allow this project to go forward. 

Thank you, 
Catrina Lessley & Matthew Dowd 
7981 Spring Valley Rd 
P.O. Box 16 
Pollock Pines, Ca 95726 

Sent from my iPhone 
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